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Dear GLA Families,


As our 1st quarter comes to a close, we would like to extend our gratitude for the support and cooperation from our students, families, and staff members. This transition of returning to school both virtually and in person has been a learning curve for us all. Your continued support aids our mission to provide a safe learning environment for our students.

  After close examination of current trends of increasing Covid -19 cases across Michigan, more specifically within Oakland County, it has been determined that it is in the best interest of our students and staff members to not increase the number of students in the building at this time.

Our decision has also taken into account our physical classroom sizes, the number of students, and CDC guidelines. Current student placements will remain the same. Students who are currently in-person will remain in person and students who are virtual will remain virtual. 

 There will be another assessment conducted prior to the start of our 3rd quarter. Families can look forward to a separate communication by January 28th regarding a decision. 

We understand and recognize the challenges our families come up against in a virtual school setting. In an effort to support our virtual students, we will have specialized tutoring available after school following our Thanksgiving break. These specialized tutoring sessions will be tailored to address the specific needs of students. There will be a separate communication in the coming weeks with additional details.
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